UPPER PILOTAGE COMMISSION MINUTES OF MEETING April 20, 2022

The Pilotage Commission for the Port of Georgetown had a Conference Call meeting on April 19, 2022 for the purpose of holding a business meeting.

Attending Commissioners

Lep Boyd, Chairman

Steve Strickland, Secretary

Clayton Bull

Wick Stuart, Advice Council

Edwin Jayroe

Laura Smith, SCLLR

Chairman Boyd called the meeting to order.

Chairman Boyd made the motion to approve agenda Chairman Boyd made the motion to approve minutes

Old Business

-None reported

Pilots Report

- -No ships or calls
- -Need dredging behind town
- -IP could not use port due to draft limitations, using container ports
- -Physical to tie into Coast Guard

LLR Administrative Report

-Report was sent to Commission members on April 19, 2022

New Business

-None reported

Commissioner Comments

- -Tax collected for dredging may be used to buy port from S.P.A.
- -\$3.0m from county tax funds. Property would be deeded to city.

Any potential actions to force dredging; action would need to be from public or private parties. Pilotage Commission would not be able to participate in any actions.

There being no further business, motion was made by Clayton Bull to adjourn and second by Steve Strickland.

Respectfully Submitted,

Steven G. Strickland Secretary